
 

Stadium View High School: Family-School Compact 
2018-19 School Year 
 

The Family-School Compact is a joint agreement between school staff, families, and students that outlines how 

each group will share the responsibility for improved student academic achievement and the means by which 

the school and family members will build and develop a partnership. 

 

This is our pledge to support student achievement: 
 

STUDENT AGREEMENT  

As a student, I pledge to: 

 Come to class every day with a optimistic attitude, ready to learn.  

 Complete all my assignments. 

 Work cooperatively with staff, teachers and other students. 

 Be reflective, develop positive learning habits and goals. 

 

FAMILY AGREEMENT 

As a family member, I pledge to: 

 Have positive communication and regular visits with students. 

 Encourage students to attend class and complete all assignments. 

 Attend IEP meetings as needed.  

 Work with the School Success Program Assistant to find out information concerning next steps for 

schools, housing options and other social service help. 

 

STAFF AGREEMENT 

As staff, we pledge to: 

 Teach students using Minnesota State standards and Minneapolis Public School guidelines. 

 Differentiate instruction to meet students where they are. 

 Utilize multicultural curriculum to provide students with an appreciation for cultural awareness. 

 Provide opportunities for students to receive additional credit recovery by completing extended 

learning in their MODS after school hours.  

 Contact each parent to provide information about our school, the curriculum and other social services 

resources.  

 

 

Date compact was discussed with parents and families: The compact will be discussed with parents at the 

State of the School Address: September 19, 2018; and at monthly parent meetings.  

 

How is this compact being shared with parents and families? The compact will be shared with parents at 

monthly parent meetings and it will be posted on our web-site.  


